Louis Dreyfus Natural Gas Corp.

April 26, 1994

Bureau Of Land Management
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, NM 87401

Mr. Ken Townsend,

F-73

o — 2w A1

This letter is in response to your letter dated April 19,1994
concerning the status of our Federal 30-44.

I inadvertently omitted this well in my letter dated March 25,
1994 requesting continued shut-in status on four other wells

in the same area.

LDNG has tested this well and found it capable of producing
gas. At the present time we do not have a pipeline to this

well but we hope to have one soon.

For this reason I request

that Federal 30-44 remain on a shut-in status.

I apologize for the inconvenience caused by this oversight.
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